
 

VACANCY 

REGIONAL OBSERVER PROGRAMME DATA QUALITY OFFICER 

Salary in range USD21,000 – USD30,000 

 

 
 

The Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission (WCPFC) invites applications from suitably 

experienced and qualified individuals for the Support Staff post of Regional Observer Programme 

(ROP) Data Quality Officer to be based at its headquarters at Kolonia, Pohnpei State, Federated States 

of Micronesia.  Information about the WCPFC is available at www.wcpfc.int  Working as a member of a 

small, multi-national team in a challenging environment, the successful candidate, will support the 

Compliance Manager, Science Manager, and the Observer Programme Coordinator (OPC) in the day-to-

day administration and checking for quality of the Commission ROP data collection.  He/she 

maintains the Commission ROP data collection system, monitors its quality and provides regular 

reports to the OPC on these matters.  This includes input current and historical data relating to ROP, 

verification and checking on quality of all data entries at the time of input, monitoring the day-to-day 

operations of the ROP data collection scheme, liaison with other staff and mangers of the Commission on 

related data and observer data matters, reporting on ROP data entries completed weekly to the OPC and 

acting as the point of contact for all Conservation and Management Measures (CCMs) related to the ROP.  

Additional information, including terms of reference, proposed commencement date (during the first 

quarter of 2010) and conditions of employment, are available on request from Mr Peter Flewwelling, 

Compliance Manager, WCPFC Secretariat (peter.flewwelling@wcpfc.int or telephone +691 320 1992).  

Applications, which close on 31 March 2010, should be addressed to the Executive Director, WCPFC 

Secretariat, P.O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei State, Federated States of Micronesia 96941, and clearly 

identified as an application for the post of ROP Data Quality Officer.  Applications may also be sent 

via e-mail.  
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